Dear Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee,
Thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider Protection Act”.

During the pandemic , the fear and the ridicule of using Ivermectin and Hydrocychloriquine was felt by many. Something so
old yet re-purposed was being held back by a system of people watching us as guinea pigs to see how we reacted to their
control. Not only this, but supplements, good nutrition was all put to the wayside for the very ineffective Remdesivir:- a
drug that we know probably helped make people even critically ill or even caused their death.

Hopefully, c now we see we cannot trust the WHO or the globalist that now have made themselves known and wish to
control our further health decisions. Clearly, there are people now in the Untied States who wish to give our medical
freedoms away to a communistic like system.

Please vote Yes on HB 73

I ask you to prayerfully respet my request,



